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18th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
The Infant Christmas nativities will be held in December. Tickets will be available from the school office priced at £2.00 
each and will be on sale from Monday 25th November.    
 

Tickets are limited to 2 per child. 
 
EYFS (Nursery and Reception) Monday 16th Dec - Afternoon Performance @ 2.15 pm 
           Tuesday 17th Dec – Morning Performance @ 9.30 am 
 
YEAR 1                           Tuesday 10th Dec –Afternoon Performance @ 2.15 pm 
                        Wednesday 11th Dec – Morning Performance @ 9.30 am 
 
YEAR 2                            Tuesday 10th Dec – Morning Performance @ 9.30am 
                          Wednesday 11th Dec – Afternoon Performance @ 2.15pm 
 
All nativities will be recorded and the link shared through our messaging service with parents / carers of children in the 
year group.  This link is for families and not for posting on social media.  It is important that you let your child’s class 
teacher know if you do not wish your child to be filmed, or you would like them to wear a mask to hide their 
identity.   
Refreshments (included in ticket price) will be available before the morning performances, and after the afternoon 
performances. 
Photographs of children in costume will be sent home from class. 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Arnold 
Head teacher 
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